
 

Date: 15/09/2020 

C41 (2020-21) 

Dear Parents (Grade 6-8), 

Greetings, 

Reference:  We Think Digital-Digital Safety & Online Well Being Workshop 

Online Safety is an absolute imperative, especially in these times when we have been 

pushed into the online space for our daily work and communication. We are all major 

stakeholders in the lives of our young ones - whether our students, children, siblings, or 

nieces and nephews. It is of utmost importance for us to help them navigate through the 

perils of the online space, and aid their processes of becoming good digital citizens. 

Through these trainings, we seek to empower students with the knowledge of what it 

means to be digital citizens, positive online engagement, digital wellness, spotting fake 

news, and many other skills and tools required to use the online space positively and 

effectively. 

We are happy to announce that we have registered Sarvankash Vidya Mandir for the We 

Think Digital-Digital Safety & Online Well Being Workshop in collaboration with CBSE 

(Central Board of Secondary Education) and Facebook. 

All participants will receive a joint e-certificate from CBSE and Facebook, on successful 

completion of the course. 

The workshop will be conducted virtually on Zoom Platform on Saturday, 19th September, 

2020 at 11:00 am to 12:00 am. 

We will be soon sharing Id and Password for the same on WhatsApp. 

 

Regards 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

SVM. 

 

 

 


